
We are delighted to let the community of Sighthill know that the 
play and community space is now open for use.  This is located 
on Fountainwell Drive near to the KATS Centre. 

There will be an official opening event and community BBQ on 
Friday 22nd June – further details will follow in due course.

More information on the regeneration of Sighthill can be found at 
www.glasgow.gov.uk/sighthill
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